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Newstead Wood School  

Avebury Road 

Orpington 

Kent 

t: 01689 853626 

e: office@newsteadwood.co.uk  

w: newsteadwood.co.uk 

18 September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Computer Science in Action – 7 November 2025 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be offering our A Level Computer Science students the opportunity 

to attend an exciting event, Computer Science in Action, on Friday 7 November 2025. 

Event Details: 

• Date: Friday 7 November 2025 

• Location: Emmanuel Centre, London, London, SW1P 3DW 

• Cost: £32 per student (This includes the event ticket only) 

• Time: The event runs from 10.00am to 3.45pm. Students will be dismissed from the venue at 3.45pm. 

• Travel Arrangements: The amount above does not include travel costs. Students are expected to 

make their way to and from the event independently. If you would like your child to travel with a 

teacher, please email me at jmehta@newsteadwood.co.uk by Wednesday 24 September. 

About the Event: The Computer Science in Action event promises to be a day full of engaging discussions, 

interactive sessions, and inspirational stories from leading experts in the field. There will also be a special 

session focused on examination success, equipping students with strategies to excel in their studies. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for students to deepen their understanding of computer science, interact with 

professionals in the field, and gather inspiration for their academic and career paths. 

Next Steps: If you agree to the details of the trip as outlined in this letter, please make a payment of £32 via 

WisePay by Wednesday 24 September. Please be aware that payment constitutes permission for this trip 

and for your child to travel independently.  We have limited availability for this so the booking will be 

confirmed on a first come first served basis. 

For the purpose of trip safety, emergency contact and medical information for students will be taken from 

the school database. Please check and update school with any changes via the Arbor app or by email to 

office@newsteadwood.co.uk. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

jmehta@newsteadwood.co.uk.  
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We look forward to an inspiring and educational day at Computer Science in Action! 

Yours sincerely, 

Joshina Mehta 

Mrs J Mehta 

Head of Computer Science / Head of Year 10 

 

 


